RE: Frequency Coordination WU9XPQ

1 message

RJ Russell <rji@technicalbroadcast.com=
To: Licensing and Coordination <licensing@rkf llc=

SBE coordination for this request has been successfully completed.

Regards,
RJ

Robert “RJ" Russell, CPBE, ATSC3
SBE Mational Frequency Coordination Manager

Society of Broadcast Engineers

9102 Morth Merdian Street, Suite 150, Indianapolis, IN 45260
Office: 317.846.9000 - Direct: 302.546.9710



